
 

 

23rd June, 2023                                                                                        VCL/SE/37/2023-24 
  
To                                                                         To 
BSE Limited                National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,                                Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G 
Dalal Street, Fort,                                                 Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai – 400 001                                                Mumbai -400 051 
Scrip Code: 516072                                            NSE Symbol : VISHNU 
Through: BSE Listing Centre                            Through : NEAPS  
 
Dear Sir/ Madam,  
  
 
Subject: Corrigendum on Outcome of  Analyst/Institutional Investor Non Deal Meeting 

– Disclosure Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 dated 22nd June, 2023 

With reference to our letter bearing reference no VCL/SE/36/2023-24, we would like to 

inform that due to inadvertence, the venue for the investors’ meeting done on 22nd June, 

2023 was reported as Mumbai, whereas the meetings were conducted in Chennai. 

Kindly take the same on record and disseminate on your website. 

 

Thanking You, 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
For Vishnu Chemicals Limited  
 
 
 
Vibha Shinde 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
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